

Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. Happy Thank a Resident Day

From: Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office





Thank you to: Kurt Cicilioni, INTERVENTIONAL RADIOLOGY

Thank you for being a such a supportive Kuya

From: Adrianne, LLUSOM

